6/30/2020 Mail - Legislation Team - Outlook

From:Russell, Mindy <MindyRussell@logan.qld.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 25 June 2020 4:02 PM

To: CEO Admin

Subject: CBF - Councillor Notification to CEO

Dear Chief Executive Officer
Under s202A(1) of Local Government Regulation 2012, councillors must notify the Chief Executive Officer within seven

days that an amount has been allocated under discretionary funds. Accordingly, | would like to advise that the
following funds have been allocated under the Community Benefit Fund:

Applicant Name: Woodridge Kingston Lions Club Inc.
Amount Allocated: $352.00

Funding Purpose: Emergency Medical Information books for members to distribute in the Logan community.

Note:

Under s202A(1) of Local Government Regulation 2012, Council must publish this notice on its website within seven
days of receipt by the CEO. In accordance with the requirements of the Corporate Governance branch, the relevant
team has been copied into this email to ensure this requirement is actioned.

Please take this email as my formal notification of allocation of discretionary funding.

Regards,

Cr Mindy Russell

Councillor for Division 3 | Deputy Chair of City Lifestyle Committee | Logan City Council
Phone: 07 3412 5503 | PO Box 3226 Logan City DC Qld 4114 | logan.gld gov.au

MindyRussell@logan.qld.gov.au | facebook.com/MindyRussellDivision3 | twitter.com/logancc

https://outlook.office.com/mail/LegislationTeam@logan.qld.gov.au/inbox/id/AAMKAGQxXNmMEXYjU2LTAYyZmQINGEONS 1hZGI2LWQwZJEZOGVjY2... 1/1


mailto:MindyRussell@logan.qld.gov.au
http://www.facebook.com/mindyrusselldivision3
http://www.twitter.com/logancc

